
From: Wingo, Karen <Karen.Wingo@dss.sc.gov>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Symmes, BrianBrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov
Date: 8/9/2016 3:57:09 PM

Subject: Draft Response to Bloomberg - Deadline is End of Day

Questions posed by Alan that he wants answered in 2-3 sentences:
1)      Why did SC opt to leave the waiver early when it could have, at minimum, qualified for a partial waiver 

beyond April 1?
2)      Why does SC believe this will not adversely affect ABAWDs?

 
Draft Response (may need to be tailored/cut back):
Both before and after April 1, 2016, DSS and our partners have been committed to providing ABAWDs support 
and assistance with obtaining gainful employment. South Carolina, while under the waiver, established its own 
unique, but similar, work requirement policy and ABAWDs were only allowed to receive SNAP benefits if they 
were working or participating in South Carolina’s mandatory SNAP Employment and Training program for 20 
hours a week. If they did not comply, the department used progressive sanctions. Therefore, South Carolina’s 
choice not to apply for a continued waiver will not significantly change what was already required of 
ABAWDs. 
 
DSS and its partners offers employment and training programs in all 46 counties across the state designed to 
assist ABAWDs in obtaining additional education, training, and skills so they will qualify for a broader range of 
jobs and will ultimately be more successful in finding gainful employment.   In addition, a new partnership 
between DSS and DEW will create a more robust education and training program, creating greater opportunities 
for ABAWDs to acquire new skills and find employment.   
 
 
 
Karen Luchka Wingo
Director of Communications and Legislative Affairs
South Carolina Department of Social Services
1535 Confederate Avenue
Columbia, South Carolina 29202

Office Phone: (803) 898-8030
 
Email: karen.wingo@dss.sc.gov
www.dss.sc.gov
 
 

 
Privacy Notice: This message may contain information that is protected from disclosure by federal and/or state law, or is otherwise 
privileged or confidential.  This communication is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed.  If you 
are not the intended recipient or the employee or agent responsible for delivering this message to the recipient, you are hereby 
notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this message is strictly prohibited and violations of applicable federal and/or 
state law may subject you to civil and/or criminal penalties.  If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender 
immediately by telephone and delete this message
 
 
Do not use this email to make a report of abuse or neglect.  To make a report of abuse or neglect, please call your local DSS office or law 
enforcement immediately.
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